

**Survey of Area Middle School Out of State Field Trips
March 17 – 19, 2003**

The following responses were sent to me from March 17 to 19, 2003. Since the responses came in, we are now at war, so I am sure things have changed for most schools. Thank you for your responses.

Carol A. Janssen, Principal
Catherine M. McGee Middle School, Berlin, CT

School	Principal	Comments
Memorial Middle, Middlebury	John Sieller	Looking at postponing April trip to DC to May.
Canton Jr/Sr. High, Canton	Gary Gula	HS trips to France, Spain, & England will probably be deferred to next year. JH to DC and Quebec planned for May still on. Decision first week of April will be made.
Haddam-Killingworth MS	Miriam Furey-Wagner	DC trip scheduled for 5-14 – 5-16 is still on as of now
Salem	Clay Jordan	Canceled out of state trips to Boston and DC
Pomfret Community School	Sandra Ahola	DC trip 4-30 to 5-2. Trip still on but monitoring. Would like a summary of your findings.
Fairfield Middle	Lynda Cox	All out of state trips overnight trips canceled. NYC day trip still on. Nature's Classroom to Lake George still on.
Ellington Middle Schools	Barbara Ripa	Undecided-If we go to war, trip is off
Northwest Regional HS	Pat Llodra	Evaluating mode – Grade 8 going to DC in May. NYC later in spring.
Wethersfield	Sal	Still on for May to Montreal and Quebec. Has a deal of 100% reimbursement within 24 hours.
Woodbury Middle	Ellen Coote	Original trip to DC canceled. Now going to Boston mid May pending outcome of world events
East Windsor High	Bob Johnson	Had group in DC last week. Band going to Virginia Beach in April, pending world situation.
Lebanon Middle	Bob McGray	DC trip in June still on, pending world situation.
Dodd Middle, Cheshire	Donald Wailonis	DC trip is on.
Leonard Tyl Middle	Peter DeLisa	Trip to Penn. Dutch & Gettysburg is still on
Trumbull	Rosemary Seaman	No overnight trips this year
Irving Robbins Middle	Kevin Ryan	All trips still on.
East Granby Middle	Tom Heffernan	Still on for DC but leaning toward no-go depending on situation. Would appreciate findings.
Tyrell Middle	Gerace Robert	DC first week of June on but could cancel at any time.
Derby HS	Charlie DiCenso	DC, Philly, Italy. All will be

		reviewed this week. May change to Boston.
Great Oak Middle, Oxford	Judie Shivy, Ass't Principal	Voted down to DC 1 month ago. Going to Boston instead.
Nathan Hale-Ray Middle	Craig Edmondson	Canceled DC. Going to Philly
Timothy Edwards, S. Windsor	Jan Tirinzonie	Went to DC already 3-8 (only 1/3 signed up for it). Not sure where they are going in spring
East Haven Academy	Dolores Butcher	Boston-May 2 are intending to cancel
Roger Ludloe Middle, Tomlinson & Fairfield Woods	Glenn Mackno	All overnight trips have been canceled
Catherine M. McGee M.S. Berlin, CT	Carol A. Janssen	We were on hold for Wash. D.C. 3/20/03 Decision made to cancel trip.

OffFolder:SuveyOutofStateField Trips